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I was appointed to the Long Beach Municipal Court in January of 1991 and elevated to the Los Angeles
Superior Court in September of 1994.

I applaud our Chief Justice for having the vision and foresight to appoint the SEC. I commend the SEC
for having done an outstanding and very thorough job in spite of resistance from within our very own
branch. The SEC's findings are thorough, logical, based on fact and very well presented. I strongly urge
our Chief Justice and Judicial Council to implement every one of the SEC's recommendations forthwith.
There is no logical or legitimate reason not to and any delay will obviously result in further detriment to
our branch.

Respectfully,

Arthur M. Lew

Judge of the Superior Court
County of Los Angeles



